Jeremiah 50-51
A. [bookmark: _GoBack] Proclamation for the nations against Babel 
a. 1st declaration against Babel
b. 1st word of comfort to Israel
a. 2nd declaration against Babel
b. 2nd word of comfort to Israel
a. 3rd declaration against Babel
b. 3rd word of comfort for Israel 
a. 4th declaration against Babel
b. 4th word of comfort for Israel
a. 5th declaration against Babel
b. 5th word of comfort for Israel
a. 6th declaration against Babel
b. 6th word of comfort for Israel  
a. 7th declaration against Babel
b. 7th word of comfort for Israel 
a. 8th declaration against Babel
b. 8th word of comfort to Israel
a. 9th declaration against Babel
b. 9th word of comfort for Israel   
a. 10th declaration against Babel
b. 10th word of comfort for Israel
a. 11th declaration against Babel
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